
Dennis M. O'Leary
Direct: 416.865.4711

E-mail:doleary@airdberlis.com

February 1, 2013

BY EMAIL AND RESS

Mr. Michael Engelberg
Assistant General Counsel
Hydro One Networks Inc.
483 Bay Street,
15th Floor, North Tower
Toronto, ON M5G 2P5

Dear Mr. Engelberg:

Re: Horizon Utilities Corporation
Service Area Amendment Application
Board File: EB-2012-0047

We are writing in response to Hydro One Networks Inc.’s (“Hydro One”) Interrogatory
Reponses to Horizon Utilities Corporation (“Horizon Utilities”) and Board Staff, filed
January 31, 2013. We note that Hydro One has provided incomplete and unsatisfactory
responses to numerous questions.

So that the Board has a complete record, we hereby request that Hydro One provide full
and complete responses to the following Interrogatories by no later than 4:00 p.m.,
Tuesday, February 5, 2013:

HONI IRR BS #5 (d)
HONI IRR BS #7 (d)
HONI IRR HUC #8(c)
HONI IRR HUC #9 (c) and (d)
HONI IRR HUC #14
HONI IRR HUC #15
HONI IRR HUC #17, 18, 19, 20 and 22
HONI IRR HUC #25
HONI IRR HUC #50
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Yours truly,

AIRD & BERLIS LLP

Dennis M. O'Leary

DMO:ct

cc Intervenors

14005066.1


